
TBA Board Adds 5 New Sections

As reported in the TBA Today on 1/28/2015, Tennessee Bar Association (TBA)
members will soon have five new sections to serve them and their practices.
Responding to member interest, the TBA Board of Governors this month approved
new sections for Communication Law, International Law & Practice, Animal Law,
LGBT and Local Government Practice. All TBA sections are self supporting and led by
volunteers. If you are interested in becoming a founding member of any of these
sections or have an interest in helping lead the development of any of the new
sections, you can learn more on TBA.org.
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Seeks Part-Time Civil Legal Helpline Staff
Attorney

Job SummaryAre you looking for a part-time position where you can serve clients…
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director

Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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